
 

   Summer- Term 2 

      This is an overview of your child’s sixth term in Reception. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Literacy 

 Throughout this term, we will be continuing to recap the phase 2 and phase 3 sounds. 

 Please continue to support your child with their reading at home, focusing on 

recognising and reading the tricky words on sight to help develop their fluency. 

We will also be continuing to work on our independent writing, encouraging the children 

to write the sounds that they can hear in words. Please support this at home by giving 

your child different opportunities to practise their writing. Please also encourage your 

child to use finger spaces after each word and a full stop at the end of their sentence. 

Mathematics 

During this term your child will be continuing to practise solving addition and 

subtraction number sentences. Please support this at home by writing your child some 

simple number sentences (7+4=/ 8-2=) to solve using objects to help them.  

We will also be continuing to look at sharing and how to share equally. You could support 

this at home by encouraging your child to share a set of objects between two or three 

teddy bears. 

We will also be continuing to look at doubling and halving and will practise this by using 

objects.  

We will also continue to explore odd and even numbers and what these terms mean. 

 
Topics 

We hope you all had a great half term. We are looking forward to our last term in 

Reception. 

This term our topics are:  

Pirates  

Around the World- Australia, Europe, Africa, Asia  

Party 


